
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:36:32 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 8:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
George Dube

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am concerned that US Citizens, who were not allowed into Canada last summer, even though they own and pay
taxes on their cottage, will be wrongfully put into the R2 Class because their electricity usage last summer was
atypically zero. This could be solved by temporarily putting all customers with US addresses into Class R1.
Thank you for your consideration.

-- Attachment --




